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HOMECOMING

The week of September 18th is Homecoming
week.

Here are the Spirit Days for the week:
Monday - Pajamas
Tuesday - Barbie and Ken
Wednesday - Jersey Day
Thursday - Neon
Friday - Orange and Black/School Spirit

On Friday, September 22nd, there will be an
assembly during the school day and a
parade starting at 2:15 p.m. At the football
game, we will announce the Homecoming
King and Queen that night.

The dance will be on Saturday, September
23, from 7:30 to 10:30 p.m. Tickets will be sold
starting Tuesday, September 12, at lunch
through Thursday, September 21. Students
who go to CACC may see Mrs. Lorraine to
purchase tickets. Students who bring non-
Homer guests must have a guest form filled
out and turned in to the office by
Wednesday, September 20.

Please check the Homer Community Schools
Facebook page for more Homecoming
information.



https://www.facebook.com/hcstrojans
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SEPTEMBER IS ATTENDANCE
AWARENESS MONTH

The month of September is attendance
awareness month.

The Homer High School Staff recognizes
how important attendance in school is and
the effects that chronic absences can have
on students' school performance. Just
missing two days a month would mean your
child missed 10% of the school year—that
10% of information that your child would
have missed.

We understand that students get sick and
may need to miss a day or two. Please
communicate with the school and teachers
so your child can stay on top of work while
sick.

YOUTH ADVISORY COMMITTEE

The Homer Youth Advisory Committee also
known as YAC is looking for new members.
Students in seventh through twelfth grades
interested in leadership opportunities and
helping youth in the community are invited
to apply. Applications for membership are
available in the high school office and must
be returned by Friday, September 15

COLLEGE VISIT: OAKLAND
UNIVERSITY

Oakland University will be here on Thursday,
September 14 at 9 a.m. Anyone interested in
visiting with them will need to sign up in the
High School office.
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QUIZ BOWL

High School Quiz Bowl will meet on
Thursday, September 14th at lunch in room
1152. All interested high school students are
welcome! If you would like to be part of Quiz
Bowl but can not attend lunch meetings,
please contact Ms. Cribbins - you can still
participate!




